
ATSI members called to lunch meeting 

 

 

15 September 2017 

AUTHORISED BY TROY WRIGHT, ACTING STATE BRANCH SECRETARY, 
COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SECTOR UNION (SPSF GROUP) NSW BRANCH 

 

Dear members, 

Enterprise bargaining at the University of Newcastle is picking up pace after a cautious beginning. 

At the next session on 27 September the agenda will prioritise the Indigenous Employment clause. 

CPSU NSW has prepared a draft we need to have endorsed by the people who will be affected by it, 
namely all our members who identify as Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander. 

We are organising a meeting for that purpose and ask you to attend. Copies of the draft will be available on 
the day. 

Wednesday 20 September 2017 
12 noon – 1.00pm 

Wollotuka, Callaghan Campus 

RSVP to newcastle@psa.asn.au to let us know you will be attending. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
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